

## Support Political Science at Western Michigan University

Email: \_\_\_\_\_

A special thanks to those of you who have made contributions to the department in previous years. Help us maintain the quality of our educational and research programs. Your support is greatly appreciated. Yes! I want to help support political science at Western. My tax deductible gift of \$\_\_\_\_\_\_, payable to the WMU Foundation, is enclosed. Checks should be mailed to: WMU Foundation Gift Processing 1903 W Michigan Ave Kalamazoo, MI 49008-5403 Please write *Political Science* somewhere on the check. Please use my contribution for:  $\Box$  The Mock Trial Team ☐ The David Houghton Scholarship Fund  $\square$  The Claude and Nancy Philips Dissertation Research Fund ☐ The William A. Ritchie Memorial Fund ☐ The Chet Rogers Endowment in Political Science ☐ Scholarships for undergraduate students ☐ Graduate programs and graduate student support  $\square$  General needs WMU degree(s)/date(s): \_\_\_\_\_ Other degrees: \_\_\_\_ Present position: Additional information you think would be of interest: Current mailing address: \_\_\_